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CHRISTMAS &
NEW YEAR’S
Thousand Oaks Transit and DAR service 
will not be operating December 24th and 
Christmas Day, and December 31st and 
New Years Day. 

All services will resume their 
normal operating hours on 
Tuesday, December 26th and 
Tuesday, January 2nd.

For more information about 
service availability, visit our 
website www.totransit.org or 
call 805.375.5467.

We wish you and your family 
a happy holiday. 


